
ACCREDITING COMMISSION FOR 

Richard Winn, lnterim President 	 Raul Rodriguez, Chair 

COMMUNITY AND JUNIOR COLLEGES 
WESTERN ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOLS AND COLLEGES 

May 1, 2017 

Mr. William Duncan 

Superintendent/President 

Sierra College 

5100 Sierra College Boulevard 

Rocklin, CA 95677 


Dear Superintendent/President Duncan: 

The Committee on Substantive Change of the Accrediting Commission for Community and 
Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges met April 21, 2017 to review the 
Substantive Change Application from Sierra College for: 

• New location: Roseville Center 

The Committee acted to approve the substantive change. A visit is required for this new site. 

, On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express appreciation for the work that the College 
undertook to prepare these Applications for Substantive Change. Ifyou should have any 
questions concerning this letter or the Committee action, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

cc: 	 Dr. Debra Sutphen, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education Chair, Substantive Change 
Committee 

Tel: 415-506-0234 I 0 Commercial Boulevard, Suite 204 accjc@accjc.org 

Fax: 415-506-0238 Novato, CA 94949 accjc.org 
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